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We aim to develop a standardized process for 
processing and distributing referrals for the 
Pregnancy Care Management program (OBCM). 
This is important to our agency and population 
served because it will improve over all access to 
care. 

This improvement will ensure equitable distribution 
of referrals among staff which will improve staff 
efficiency and morale. We will decrease the overall 
time it takes to process a referral by at least 50%. 
We will decrease the number of staff that the 
referral goes through before it goes to the care 
manager from 3 staff to 1 staff.  We intend to have 
these improvements in place by the end of May 
2014. 



 What measurable results have you seen?
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•Defined referral process
•Decreased the number of staff involved in 
processing the referrals
•Decreased the time it takes to process the 
referrals



• What are some of the lessons your team has learned by 
doing the QI process?

− We learned that although we have good ideas for 
change they still need to be tested and reviewed with 
all parties involved before implementation.

Not  discussing modifications with community 
partners  and all frontline staff before changes were 
made and taking their  view into consideration.



 We plan to adapt a similar process and changes to 
our CC4C Program.

 We will continue to use the PDSA model to test 
changes before full implementation of a process or 
changes are made to ensure the change will have 
positive outcome to the programs.


